
Deeping St James Community Primary School 

Behaviour Management Policy - Coronavirus Addendum – May 2020 

These additional procedures regarding behaviour and expectations have been added to our 

behaviour management policy due to the Coronavirus Epidemic – May 2020. 

New routines and procedures will be in place as children return to school. Children are all expected 

to follow these new routines as a matter of care to the whole school community.  

Explicit teaching with children regarding these changes will be put in place as the children return to 

school, and teachers will remind children daily of these expectations, as will signage around school.  

Positive reinforcement will be used to help children understand the expectations, and compliance 

will be rewarded as appropriate. We will expect all children to follow procedures and routines added 

to the ‘new normal’ daily routine:  

 Regular handwashing – on entry to school; every transition between their classroom and 

another area of the school; every visit to the toilet; before and after accessing certain 

resources. 

 Children to only mix with children from their ‘bubble’  

 Children will not wilfully touch, or physically interact, with other children 

 Social distancing from adults and children wherever possible 

 Follow the ‘catch it, bin it, kill it’ policy with coughs and sneezes and binning tissues in a 

lidded bin 

 Only one child at a time using the toilets (when achievable) 

 Telling staff if they feel unwell immediately 

 Only playing and working in designated areas inside and outside allocated to the ‘bubble’  

 Children asking if they wish to leave the classroom for ANY reason. 

Should there be a situation where a child is purposefully disregarding these additional procedures, 

or find it impossible to abide by them, the following escalation will be put in place: 

1. Child discussing procedures and dangers of not following guidelines to keep everyone safe 

with the class teacher  

2. Child discussing procedures and dangers of not following guidelines to keep everyone safe 

with Headteacher 

3. Headteacher discussing situation with parents 

4. Headteacher asking child and parents to return to homelearning due to health and safety 

reasons.  


